
 

 

 

 

Feedback : Limpopo GPSSBC Chamber meeting 
 

A virtual meeting took place on 25 March 2022 and the following issues were discussed: 

 

OHS and COVID-19 regulations 

The employer reported that there had been no further COVID-19 casualties since the previous meeting. 

COVID-19 protocols and regulations are still being abserved and the employer is monitoring the situation. 

  

GPSSBC Resolution 5/2014: Recognition of improved qualifications 

Members will recall that it was previously reported that all departments received concurrence letters from 

the Departement of Public Service and Administration (DPSA), except for Education and COGHSTA. It 

was reported that constant engagement with the DPSA for the remaining two departments was done, 

however, the outcome is still awaited. The PSA raised a concern about the delay and that it should be 

investigated. Members who are not receiving payment in recognition of their qualifications are still 

encouraged to report to the PSA’s Provincial Office or shop stewards for intervention. 

 

Dates of next meetings 

Members should note that parties agreed to meet on the following dates in 2022: 

 

• 24 June 2022 

• 23 September 2022 

• 25 November 2022 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 or Lawrence 

Muvhango on 082 880 8995 or alternatively contact the PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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